
From: Walford, Sally (Partnerships & Business D, Marsfield) 
Sent: Thursday, 31 October 2024 9:31 AM
To: State Development; 'Myles Egan'
Subject: RE: Inquiry into post-mining land use - CSIRO, UON and UQ participation

 

Dear Jessie, 
Please find the link with the full report here https://doi.org/10.25919/16y4-fk53. 
Thanks for your patience! 
Sally 
Dr Sally Ann Walford 

 
 

 




